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 HEAD TEACHER’S AWARD FOR THE WEEK! 
 

Academic     Behaviour 
Riley and Sienna             Diya   from Class 1 
Max and Bobbee          Amelia  from Class 2 
Ruby and Joe                    Aiden  from Class 3 
Ted and Ruby    Alexia  from Class 4 
Lexi and Leon                   Cody   from Class 5 
Olivia and Lily    Esmae  from Class 6 
Well done to you all 

 

This Weeks Attendance 

6th – Reception Class – 95.45% 

Joint 5th–  Class 1 and 5  - 96% 

4th  –  Class 4 - 96.15% 

3rd  Class 2 – 97.33% 

2nd– Class 6 - 97.69% 

1st– Class 3 – 100% 

Congratulations to  Class 3 and who are awarded with 5 Minutes Extra Play 

Whole School Attendance 97.02% 

 

Please remember 
if your child 
needs any school 

meals they must be ordered 
online for the whole week by  
Sunday midnight.  If you need 
ParentPay login details please 
speak with the office.  Could we 
kindly ask for all meals to be paid 
for promptly.  Thank you 

Welcome back.  We hope you all had a lovely Christmas and  
we wish you a happy and healthy 2019. 

It has been bought to our attention 
that Facebook have updated the way 
in which they notify you of our group 
postings.  To ensure you are being 
kept up-to-date with all of our posts 
of important information, please go to 
your group notification settings and 
select ‘ALL POSTS’ from the drop down 
menus so you do not miss out. 
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Tuesday 15th January  Year 6 Transition Lesson (Music) 9:30am-10:30am  

Tuesday 22nd January SSP Cross Country (finalists only)  

Friday 25th January Trip to Royal British Legion Care Home in Cromer: letter to follow 

Tuesday 29th January 
Year 6 Transition Lesson (Music) 9:30am-10:30am  
SSP Gymnastics Year 1 & 2 (selected pupils): letter to follow 

Friday 1st February Year 1 Trip to Polar Museum, Cambridge 

Monday 4th February Year 6 Transition Lesson (DT) 11:30am-12:30pm  

Thursday 14th February School Nurse Visit (hearing re-tests) 

Friday 15th February  Last day of school 

Monday 25th February Back to School 
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Sports 
Some of our Class 3/4 girls have took part 
in a cluster Football tournament today at 
Lynnsport. We hope they have had a great 
time and can’t wait to hear all about it– more 
to follow next week. 
 
Also good luck to Tom (Class 4) who is tak-
ing part in the Cluster swimming gala on 
Tuesday. 

Clubs 
If your child attends any of our fee paying after school clubs; Football,  
Badminton, Dancing or Dodgeball please ensure fees are paid promptly.   
 
There are spaces on our Dodgeball Club which will take place every Friday in 
the School Hall, starting Friday 18th January.  Please visit Premier Sports 
website to book your space or pop to the office for a leaflet: 

www.premier-education.com/schools/extra-curricular  
 

Christmas Jumper Day 
 

Thank you to everybody who supported our 
Christmas Jumper Day on Friday 14th De-
cember.  We managed to raise an amazing 
£82 which will be split between Save the 
Children and The Big C.   

Class Assembly Dates—Spring & Summer Terms 
9:10am start 

31st January   Year 1    9th May   Year 1 
7th February   Reception   23rd May - 
14th February Year 6    13th June Reception 
7th March  Year 2    20th June Year 2 
14th March  Year 4    27th June Year 4 
21st March  Year 5    4th July  Year 5 
28th March  Year 3    11th July  Year 3 

Diary Dates 
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